

New Student Registration

To register for the 2018/2019 year, contact your neighbourhood school. Remember to bring your child's birth certificate. For more information about school programs, visit the division website at www.holyspirit.ab.ca.

Early Learning and Kindergarten Registration

- Our **Early Learning Program** is designed to stimulate the growing curiosity of children 3 and 4 years of age.
- **Kindergarten** is designed for children 5 years of age on, or before, December 31, 2018.

If you have any questions, or feel your child requires specialized programming, contact Early Learning Coordinator, Lynn Saler, at salerl@holyspirit.ab.ca or (403) 327-9555.

Re-Registration

We will again be asking all families to re-register for the upcoming 2018/2019 school year. A form will be sent home for parents to review, change, and return to the school. If your child will not be attending the same school next year for any reason, please indicate this on the form and return it to us. Returning this form promptly will ensure placement for your child and help the school plan accurately for the coming school year.

Holy Spirit Catholic Schools...
Christ-centered learning communities
where students are cherished and achieve their potential